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PWGC hires Colabufo and Kirby
March 14, 2023 - Long Island

Steve Colabufo

Eddie Kirby

Steve Colabufo and Eddie Kirby, PE have joined PWGC. Their additions will strengthen the
capabilities of our Environmental Division and Environmental Compliance Division.

Colabufo, senior hydrogeologist/Subject Matter expert at PWGC, will be assisting in completing a
variety of hydrological and water resource project projects. He has more than 30 years total
experience in the groundwater industry including project management, well construction, regional
water resource planning, and groundwater education. In his new role at PWGC, his responsibilities



will include, but not be limited to, assisting with hydrogeological investigations, groundwater
resources investigations and reports, and well permitting and design.

Kirby, PE, senior engineer at PWGC, will focus on assisting project managers and staff members
with completing new and ongoing projects. He will be responsible for completing various phases of
projects such as engineering design, permitting, report writing, cost estimating and project
management duties.

“We are very excited to have Steve and Eddie join our roster of professionals,” said PWGC
president and CEO Paul Boyce, PE, PG. “We look forward to their contributions to our growth going
forward.”
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